
INDOOR POOL SLIDE STAIR TOWER 
REPLACEMENT
PARK BOARD: FEBRUARY 13,  2025

STAFF PRESENTER: ALLISON SMITH,  DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF RECREATION
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BACKGROUND
•The slide and stair structure are inspected annually.

•In April 2019, the entire stair structure was sand-blasted and 
repainted.

•The last inspection took place on June 11, 2024.

•The inspector stated that the stair tower needed an additional 
evaluation on the stairs, safety railing, supports, hardware, fasteners, 
and all steel components.  The slide was closed immediately. 

•After an additional inspection was performed, it was determined that 
while several repairs could be made to the tower, there is no 
guarantee that these repairs would provide a long-term solution.

•The recommendation from staff is to fully address and resolve the 
issue through a complete replacement to ensure the safety and 
functionality of the structure.
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QUOTES

Amusement Restoration 
Companies, LLC: 
$218,672.50 

Safe Slide Restoration: 
$223,444

Landmark Aquatics: 
$291,078.57
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RECOMMENDATION 
AND BUDGET

Recommendation:
• Move forward with a contract with Amusement Restoration 

Companies LLC to replace the slide tower.
• Total Quoted: $218,672.50

Budget:
• This item was not originally included in the BRiCk remodel 

project but has been added. It is being funded through 
existing capital project funds reallocated from closed 
projects.
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/

PROJECTED TIMELINE
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SEEK APPROVAL 
OF 

REPLACEMENT: 
FEBRUARY 2025

EXECUTE 
CONTRACT & 

ORDER 
MATERIALS: 

FEBRUARY 2025

REPLACEMENT 
IN AUGUST 

2025

Due to material lead times and the time required for this replacement, the slide will remain 
closed throughout the summer.



DIRECTION
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RECOMMEND APPROVAL 
OF THE SLIDE TOWER 

REPLACEMENT AS PRESENTED

DENY THE SLIDE TOWER 
REPLACEMENT


